

September 12, 2024

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

RFP 2024-035

Village Moderate Housing

Thank you for submitting on the above solicitation. The City of Lauderhill has completed its evaluation process of the submittals received. The recommended award for this solicitation is **Habitat for Humanity**.

This is not an acceptance of any offer. The Lauderhill City Commission at its meeting on Monday, September 26, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. will make a final determination and award.

If you have any further questions regarding the award letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of Lauderhill and trust that you will respond to future solicitations.

Sincerely,

Purchasing Division

kwhite@lauderhill-fl.gov

Kuntrea White